
 

 
 
 

Ms. Christine E. Long  
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
Registrar@oeb.ca  
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
  
Re:  Working Group Participation Request  

OEB File Number: EB-2021-0076 
 

Please accept this letter as an official request for the undersigned to participate in the  
Consultation on Updates to Filing Requirements for Electricity Distribution Cost of 
Service Applications. ERTH Power will not seek cost awards for its participation and 
believes that through its participation in the Proportionate Review Pilot for 2018 Cost of 
Service Rates will be able to add valuable input towards this proceeding. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me at 519-485-
1820 ext 254 or at Graig.Pettit@erthpower.com. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Graig Pettit 
Vice President & General Manager 
ERTH Power Corporation 
 


